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Child centred  ~  Reflective  ~  Visionary 

These were the three words used to describe our school by our leadership and learning partner (LLP) at 
Hampshire County Council this week as we undertook our annual inspection of the quality of the school’s 
provision for children and community.  
 
Of course, there always things to work on but we are really proud of the provision we’ve been able to maintain 
throughout COVID closures both for those in pre-school and those in school.  I hope that the stories and 
activities on Tapestry are helping you to have either 5 quiet minutes with a cup of tea or help structure some 
play for your child.   
 
Mrs Evans is recuperating at home after being diagnosed with pneumonia (no COVID, thank goodness!) which is 
why she’s been very quiet recently but I’m struggling to keep her from pre-school work so I’m sure you’ll hear 
from her soon!  Meanwhile, Mrs Carter and Mrs Phillips are doing a great job both in the setting and online – if 
you have any special requests for books or content, please do let them know via Tapestry.  
 
We also think you are all doing a fabulous job with your children at home.  Tapestry entries are wide ranging 
and varied and your children look like they’re having a lot of fun and games!  If you haven’t posted anything on 
there for a while, please do take a moment to and we’ll respond.   
Kind regards,  
Mrs Emma Jefferies 
Headteacher 
 

Isolation 
We know that lockdown means no 
playdates or toddler groups or a bit 

of time off from your little one. 
We’re trying to think of ways we can 
support you during these challenging 
times without increasing screen time 

too much. 
Is there anything you’ve wished we 
could offer?  Please let us know – 

Tapestry or message me: 
e.jefferies@stockbridge.hants.sch.uk 

 

Billing 
Please don’t logon to Scopay 
and worry about your bill.  The 
Government are finally getting 
around to telling us about 
funding so Mrs Spayes and I will 
read the guidance over the 
weekend and she’ll redo bills for 
you next week – we’ll give you 
a nod when they’re ready but 
don’t worry about them for 
now.  
 

Community pantry 
This brilliant resource in Andover 
and Romsey is a pantry where you 
pay £5 and receive £15+ of 
groceries.  We know COVID has 
affected every single family 
differently but if you’d like to top 
up your shop and have a need for 
this service, please contact them 
for further details:  

01794 522106 
rcscommunitypantry@romsey.hants.sch.uk 

 


